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EHDWB Circular Letter #2022-14 

 

To:   Local Directors of Health  

 

From:  Lori J. Mathieu, Public Health Branch Chief  

   

Date:   February 17, 2022 

 

Subject: Free Water Sector Security Culture Webinar Series 

 

 

The DPH wishes to share with you an important webinar series being jointly hosted by Water 

ISAC and NRWA. This series is designed to provide utilities with cybersecurity educational 

presentations that supply basic security advice which can be incorporated by water and 

wastewater utilities of all sizes. All three webinars have been created for everyone, from brand 

new operators to members of your board. 

 

Please see the link below to register for Part 1- Security Culture webinar. 

 

Small Systems Aren't Small Potatoes, Why Rural Water Utilities Need Cybersecurity and 

What to Do About It, Part 1 - Security Culture 

Thursday, February 17, 2022, 2:00 – 3:00 PM ET (Today) 

 

Register Here  

 

 

 

C:  Heather Aaron, Deputy Commissioner, DPH 

       

 

https://www.waterisac.org/event/small-systems-cyber
https://www.waterisac.org/event/small-systems-cyber
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/7072419850021365772

